
To whom it may concern. 

 

I am writing to express my opposing of both Options 3 and Options 4 and to express my concern that the 

TGA would even be considering this. I am currently working in a Homeopathic practice and during my 

time here I have had the pleasure of seeing the many benefits. From babies, children, adults, elderly and 

pets, Homeopathy has played a major part in their return to good health. 

I have seen many children suffering from Autism and the struggles that parents have in coping, 

Homeopathy has provided them with much relief and hope for both the parent and the child.  

It is disturbing to know that we are now having our right to choose our preferred method of health care 

taken away. Whilst I agree there is a place for Western medicine, there is a place for Homeopathy.  

There have been no studies that Homeopathy can in any way be harmful, nor any side effects whilst 

using Homeopathy.  Homeopathy is now used Worldwide and considered to be one of the most popular 

complimentary medicines.   

The TGA’s role is to prevent Australians from using products and treatments that are unsafe to use. This 

is certainly not the case as Homeopathy is classed as a “low risk medicine”.  It would appear rather the 

TGA are taking away our free choice to use non-evasive treatment for our own benefits. 

I strongly urge for Option 1 and in doing so preserving Homeopathic products giving all Australians the 

freedom of choice when it comes to deciding what is best for them, not Government regulations making 

that decision for me. 

Yours sincerely 

 




